
 

 
 

Wednesday 2nd February 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Trip to Sutton library – Thursday 10th February 2022 
 
Trip Details: Visiting Sutton Library.  
 
In Support Studies your daughter is currently completing their own Personal Project on an area of 
particular interest to them to support them in achieving the Prince's Trust Award.  
Part of the requirement of this topic is that students experience completing different forms of 
research.  In this digital age, it is easy and convenient for us to find all the information we need with 
a quick search on Google but we would like to provide the group with the opportunity to experience 
using the local library as a place to complete research for their project.  We hope by having a talk 
about the benefits of using the library and having the chance to explore for their own project this 
will help develop life skills which they can transfer beyond Support Studies. 
 
Travel:  Meeting trip leader in C14 at 8:55am, departing CHSG at around 9:15am and arrival back 
at CHSG approx. 1:45pm taking the 407 bus from Carshalton High Street to Sutton  
 
Cost: Please ensure your daughter has her Oyster Card for free travel. 
 
Requirement: Consent form, Packed lunch, water bottle or money to cover lunch – no more than 
£10. 
 
Requirements: Consent form on Parentpay, please go to www.parentpay.com to sign up. 
 
Behaviour Expectations Your daughter’s place on this trip is subject to satisfactory behaviour, 
attendance and conduct within school and this will be constantly monitored before the trip. If your 
daughter’s attendance or behaviour is deemed to be unsatisfactory, she will not be allowed to 
participate. 
Whilst on the visit please emphasise to your daughter that she will be required to follow the 
instructions and advice of the Party Leader and other accompanying adults. 
 
Please fill in the permission slip if you allow your daughter to attend the performance. If you wish to 
discuss the trip further please do not hesitate to contact me at kbramson@carshaltongirls.org.uk  
 
Thank you for your continuing support of the Learning support department. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss K Bramson 
Deputy SENCo 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.parentpay.com/


 

 
 

Please Return Reply Slip To: trip leader name   
 

Please return by Friday 4th February  
 

Sutton Library – Thursday 10th February 
 

Student’s Name: -----------------------------------------------  Tutor Group: ------------------ 

 

I would like my daughter to participate in the above visit. I am aware of the travel details for 
the day.  
 
I acknowledge that I have already signed and returned a Generic School Consent Form to 
allow my daughter to participate in the visit.  
 
I am aware that my daughter will need to buy lunch on the day or will need to bring a packed 
lunch and drinks. We recommend your daughter bring a water bottle and will need no more 
than £10 to cover the cost of lunch.  
 
My daughter is eligible for free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided from the 
canteen on the day.  

 

I would like my daughter to attend the trip to Sutton Library.   

 

Students Mobile Number………………………………………………………… 
 
Medical Information:  Please provide details of any conditions requiring medical treatment including 
any medication........................................................................ 
 
Emergency Name …………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Emergency Contact number: ............................................................................................................... 
 
 
Signed: -----------------------------------------------(Parent/Guardian) - Date: -------------------------------------- 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


